
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
F.No. F.2(1)/2010-RDI           Dated :   06 December, 2010 
 
 

 
CORRIGENDUM 

 
 
 
 This is with reference to this department’s letter No. F 2(1)/2010-RDI dated 22nd 
November 2010 regarding Renewal of Recognition of in-house R&D unit(s) beyond 
31.03.2011.  The first paragraph of the letter may be read as follows : 
 
“As per our records, recognition/renewal of recognition granted to your in-house R&D unit is valid upto 
31st March 2011.  In accordance with the terms and conditions of the recognition, application for renewal 
of recognition is required to be submitted three months prior to the expiry of the valid recognition.  It is 
requested that you may kindly submit three sets of the duly filled-in renewal application in the prescribed 
format along-with latest Annual Report & photographs etc. to this Department by 31st December, 2010.” 
 
 The list of companies whose renewal is due beyond 31.03.2011 is available on 
website at address : www.dsir.gov.in.  
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